
Seed to Stem

The 2016 Ribbon of Hope grant funding will enable the Kidzu
Children's Museum to expand its Seed to STEM project, to 

include: weekly STEM/STEAM activities for children ages 2-8, a 
series of STEM workshops targeting girls ages 9-13, and STEM 

workshops for elementary school teachers in Orange, Chatham, 
Durham, Alamance, and Wake.

https://kidzuchildrensmuseum.org/

